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Sahtu Land Use Planning Board

From: lee.montgomery@pc.gc.ca

Sent: June-16-15 3:45 PM

To: Sahtu Land Use Planning Board

Cc: kevin.mcnamee@pc.gc.ca; david.murray@pc.gc.ca; cam.zimmer@pc.gc.ca; 

David.Britton@pc.gc.ca; Jon.Tsetso@pc.gc.ca

Subject: Re: Background Report: Amending the Sahtu Land Use Plan following the creation of 

the Nááts'ihch'oh National Park Reserve

Attachments: SLUPB_BKGD Report_June 16, 2015.pdf; pic24781.jpg

Hello SLUPB, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Background Report for Amending the Sahtu Land Use Plan 

 

Please find attached a track change document on the report itself and a couple of comments on the maps. 

 

Comments on Maps 

 

The map on page 2 refers to park boundary information supplied by "Parks Canada, 2012".  The boundary shown 

however is not the one announced in 2012.  It should reflect the shape files from 2014, which we hope you have. 

If so they the caption date should be 2014. (I see the same date for the boundary on other maps, on pages 12 - 16.) 

 

The "Interim Land Withdrawal" boundary shown on maps on pages 12 - 15 is not correct. The line shown on these maps 

corresponds to the PCI, which was the ILW with an additional area for O'Grady Lake. The PCI boundary would include an 

area slightly larger (c. 20 sq. km) than the 7,600 sq. km of the ILW.  The boundary option maps on page 8 show the 

correct ILW boundary. 

 

Track Changes in Report 

 

(See attached file: SLUPB_BKGD Report_June 16, 2015.pdf) 

 

Please contact me for any clarification or discussion. 

 

All the best for the process about to commence. 

 

Lee Montgomery 

Manager, Northern National Parks Establishment Protected Areas Establishment Branch | Direction de l’établissement 

des aires protégées Parks Canada | Parcs Canada Box 1166 | C.P. 1166 

#215-5101 - 50 Avenue, Yellowknife, NT  X1A 2N8 Telephone | Téléphone (867) 766-8468 Cellular Telephone | 

Téléphone cellulaire (867) 446-6464 Facsimile | Télécopieur (867) 766-8466 

 

Conserve, Restore and Connect with Nature | Conserver, restaurer et se rapprocher de la nature 

 

 

 

 

From: "Sahtu Land Use Planning Board" <info@sahtulanduseplan.org> 

To: <info@sahtulanduseplan.org> 

Date: 17/04/2015 03:12 PM 
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Subject:Background Report: Amending the Sahtu Land Use Plan following 

            the creation of the Nááts'ihch'oh National Park Reserve 

 

 

 

 

               (Embedded image moved to file: pic24781.jpg) 

                    cid:image001.jpg@01D0783A.B93CCBF0 

 

 The Sahtu Land Use Planning Board has released the following document for 

                              public comment: 

 

Background Report: Amending the Sahtu Land Use Plan following the creation 

                of the Nááts’ihch’oh National Park Reserve 

 

   The report is available online at www.sahtulanduseplan.org.  Written 

             comments will be accepted through June 16, 2015. 

 

 

Sahtu Land Use Planning Board 

P.O. Box 235 

Fort Good Hope, NT  XOE OHO 

Phone: (867) 598-2055 

Toll Free: 1-877-331-3364 

Fax: (867) 598-2545 

E-mail: info@sahtulanduseplan.org 

Website: www.sahtulanduseplan.org 

 [attachment "SLUPB_Background Report_April 17 2015.pdf" deleted by Lee Montgomery/NOTES/PC/CA] [attachment 

"SLUPB_Background Report_Cover Letter_April 17 2015.pdf" deleted by Lee Montgomery/NOTES/PC/CA] 


